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26/04/2024  13:31:102024/0629/P COMMNT Mr Jack Elliott I live next door to these proposed works. There are party wall isues to be sorted out between us but I would 

also highlight the sheer number of building projects already taking place in the short section of Falkland Road 

between Leverton Street and Lady Margaret Road - currently there are six and this project will make seven. 

Some have going on for months (in one case for years) and major building works have just started at number 

24, so my property will be sandwiched between building sites for the next few months.. And each project on 

the street involves noise, inconveniece and constant suspension of residents' parking for which privilege we 

pay Camden Council.

I would also note that at the time writing this form can not be accessed via computer, only via mobile phone. 

Constant server error.

Page 4 of 57


